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PRIME Meeting no 14 
13 June 2019, Bern, CH 

Annex to item 3 Institutional matters: 

Election of industry co-chair  

 

 

– For decision – 

 

The mandate of Alain Quinet as a PRIME industry co-chair will end in June 2019 and therefore, 

a new industry co-chair needs to be appointed in Bern. 

To this end, Elisabeth Werner, PRIME Commission co-chair, invited on 8 May 2019 the 

potential candidates to express their interest and set out their vision for the next few years. The 

deadline for applications was set on 27 May, 2019. In response to this call, Alain Quinet sent an 

application (see Annex). No other application was received.  

 

 PRIME members are invited to decide on the re-appointment of Alain Quinet, SNCF 

Réseau, as PRIME industry co-chair until June 2021, with immediate effect.  
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Annex: Alain Quinet: letter of application 

 


